Agreed Report: Board of Management Meeting – 7th February 2023
 
1. The board is delighted with the new Art work in the foyer and thanked all the staff and students for collaborating with the artist on this project.
1. Wishing all students and staff going on trips (eg Gaeltacht, skiing etc) a very enjoyable experience.   
1. Best of luck to all the students doing exams.
1. Consideration was given to moving to an earlier start time of 8:45am and a timetable consisting of periods of 1 hour.
1. All school staff were commended for looking after all our students including the vulnerable so well.
1. Work should begin on the windows shortly. 
1. The next board of management meeting is scheduled for 21st March 2023
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